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Dear Community Members, 
 
We, the PTA at Apperson Elementary School, are getting ready for our annual Family Fun Night, on 
Thursday, March 16th, 2017.  Our 450+ students and their families are invited to this event, along 
with faculty and staff.  An Opportunity Drawing/Basket Raffle will be held as part of this event. In 
order to make this year’s fundraiser a success, we need the help of our friends, neighbors, and 
community to donate goods or services, and we hope you can help. 
 
Apperson Street Elementary School is a California Distinguished School located in Sunland, 
California.  The funds raised from the drawing will go to the PTA’s general fund from which the PTA 
supplies and supports the science center, computer lab, library, health office and many school 
events and programs.  
 
We hope that you will consider donating an auction item, gift basket, or gift certificate to our 
Opportunity Drawing.  As a donor, you will receive recognition in our event flyer, which will be 
distributed to all students, as well as recognition on our website and Facebook page.  For your tax 
records, our nonprofit tax ID # is 95-6204118.    
 
Thank you for considering our school's fundraiser as one of your charitable contributions.  If you 
are able to donate to our event, please complete the enclosed donation form.  Donations can be 
mailed to the school: Apperson Street Elementary School, Attn: Kali Lamarine, 10233 Woodward 
Ave., Sunland, CA 91040, or we would also be happy to pick up the item at a convenient time for 
you. 
 
We thank you in advance for your help in making our fundraiser a great success.  Should you have 
any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Kali Lamarine at (603) 714-1476 or 
kali@appersonpta.com.  You can also visit us online at www.appersonpta.com.  Our students and 
community appreciate your support. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kali Lamarine, PTA Secretary  
Apperson Street Elementary School PTA  
Opportunity Drawing Committee Chairperson 
 

http://www.lausd.k12.ca.us/

